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 2022 REPCO SUPERCARS CHAMPIONSHIP RACE 1 AND 2  
 

MOTORSPORT AUSTRALIA PERMIT NUMBER: 822/0603/02 
FURTHER SUPPLEMENTARY REGULATIONS 2 

FOR SUPERCARS  

1.1 ACCREDITATION, ACCESS & TEAM PARKING  

1.1.1 At this Event, note the following amendment to Supplementary Regulation 3.4.2: 
3.4.2 VCS Teams Car Parking: Each Car will receive three (3) VIP Car Park 
  passes to park on the Figure 8. Due to inclement weather, additional 
  accredited parking is located at the Dragway Carpark.  Cars will turn left off 
  Ferrers road and will be directed to the Dragway.  A shuttlebus will operate 
  from the Dragway carpark to the Pit Building.  

1.2 PIT BAY MARKING  

1.2.1 At this Event, note the following amendment to Supplementary Regulation 5.6.1.1: 
5.6.1.1 The inside edge of the race tape, marking the left-hand right-hand side 

  of the pit box, is not permitted to be greater than 4.4m from the edge of 

  the pit building upright. 

1.3 MINIMUM WEIGHT 

1.3.1 At this Event, note the following amendment to Supplementary Regulation 6.1.1: 
6.1.1 In accordance with the requirements of Rule C4.1.1, all Drivers will be required for 
  weighing by Supercars Officials immediately following practice 2 on Thursday 3rd 
  March Friday 4th March 2022, in the Supercars Scales Garage. 

1.4 JUDICIAL CAMERAS  

1.4.1 At this Event, note the following amendment to Rule D21.3.1: 
D21.3.1 Teams are required to use the standard “v8sc.dat” gauge in the judicial 
   camera configuration for the MoTeC HDVCS camera, and the “Supercars 
   2022.dat” gauge in the judicial camera configuration for the MoTeC V2 
   camera. This gauge is to be fixed in the bottom right corner if using a V2. If 
   using a HDVCS the gauge is to be fixed to the top left corner. This gauge is 
   set to standard in version 1.0.0.32 of V2 manager. Files for the MoTeC V2 
   and HDVCS are available on request from the Motorsport Department.  


